August 8, 2017

TEP Rocky Mountain LLC
Attn: Bryan S. Hotard
1058 County Road 215
Parachute, CO 81635

RE: Delayed Operations Waiver Request Consent for the RU 44-7

Dear Mr. Hotard,

I have been advised that TEP Rocky Mountain LLC (“TEP”) is completing an Interim Reclamation
for Delayed Operations Variance for the RU 44-7 pad for four (4) years. TEP has communicated
and | have approved their intent to utilize the RU 44-7 pad as a remote frac pad for two new
multi-well pads located on the BLM in Sec. 17 T7S-R93W beginning in 2018.

This letter serves as the required written consent for the variance request and consent for the
operator’s request of four (4) years’ waiver from interim reclamation.

Sincerely,

Dr. David R. Yguberg



